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Monday 19th February 2024 
 

Scholastic Book Fair & Bookmark Competition  
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We are very excited to inform you that De Lacy Primary will be running a Scholastic Book Fair from 
Monday 26th February to Thursday 29th February 2024.  The Book Fair will be open between 3:20pm-
4:00pm for you and your child to come and browse and buy. This week, you will receive a World Book 
Day token which can be used at the fair as part payment towards a book. There will be a wide variety of 
titles to choose from, with book prices starting from only £2.99.  
 
We are organising a competition over the half term, ‘Design a Bookmark’. With this letter we will 
provide a bookmark template for your child to get creative. Some ideas have been provided on the 
reverse of this letter to help inspire your child. The entries will be judged in school and 5 lucky winners 
will be awarded with a £5 voucher that they can use at the book fair. All entries need to be brought 
back into school on or before Tuesday 20th February 2024 and should include your child’s name. Good 
luck! 
 
When visiting and purchasing any books at the fair, payment will be card only via a QR Code that you 
can scan on your mobile phone. You will pay for the book via the QR Code, and it will generate a 
receipt. You will then show the member of staff who will provide you with your order. This will be a 
cashless event.  
 
Children can also fill out a ‘wish list’ of books and their cost, which you can take home. If you wish to 
purchase any of the books on their wish list, payment can be made online at 
bookfairs.scholastic.o.uk/pay. After making payment online you will receive payment code which the 
child must bring into school to collect their books, along with their wish list indicating which 
book/books were paid for. If the book of their choice is out of stock at the fair, you can still order and 
this will arrive at school at the later date of Monday 4th March 2024.  
 
As well as providing an opportunity for the children to spend their World Book Day tokens, and take 
home a quality book to enjoy, every book bought will help towards new books for our school library for 
free! We look forward to seeing you and the children during the Scholastic Book Fair and thank you in 
advance for supporting this great event and helping us to raise funds to obtain new books and 
resources for our library. 
 
 If you have any questions, please contact the school office.  
 
Your Sincerely  
 

 
Mr Parkinson 
Headteacher  
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